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DIVISION OF AIR
Roy S. Belden RESOURCE MANAGEMENT
Vice President
EFS Shady Hills LLC
800 Long Ridge Road

Stamford, Connecticut 06927
Re: Notice of Completeness for Proposed Florida Shady Hills Generating Station PSD Application
Dear Mr. Belden:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has reviewed your greenhouse gas Prevention of Significant
Deterioration permit application for the proposed Florida Shady Hills Generating Station expansion
project that was received by the EPA on September 25, 2012, and determined that as of April 11, 2013,
your application, including supplemental information received, is complete. Even though your application
is deemed complete, in the course of this review we may identify further information that will be essential
to enable the EPA to continue processing your application, including information that may be needed to
respond to public comments.

If you have any questions please contact Ana M. Oquendo at (404) 562-9781 or oquendo.ana@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

%L%%L

Acting Chief
Air Permits Section

cc: Jeff Koemner, FDEP
Scott Osbourne, P.E., Golder Associates Inc.
David Larocca, Golder Associates Inc.
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